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Lynne Baldwin

From: Planning_THM <Planning_THM@environment-agency.gov.uk>

Sent: 13 September 2022 11:58

To: Planning

Subject: consultation response for: 22/01945/REM (WA/2022/130031/01)

Attachments: EA Response - Reserved matters application.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please see attachment for a copy of our response regarding application ref: 22/01945/REM.

If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

Chloe Alma-Daykin

Planning Advisor | Sustainable Places | Thames Area
Environment Agency | Red Kite House, Howbery Park, Benson Lane, Crowmarsh, OX10 8BD 

Telephone: 020 302 59872
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